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RECOMMENDATION 

BadgerCare Enrollment 

The Joint Legislative Council Study Committee on Reducing Recidivism and Removing 

Impediments to Ex-Offender Employment recommends that letters be sent by Chair Darling and 

Vice-Chair Hutton to the Department of Corrections, which recommends that an inmate who 

enrolls in BadgerCare Plus complete the enrollment process with a health care provider prior to 

release from incarceration. 
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